

How FM Services are responding to

the climate

emergency?































Sunnyside Ocean Defenders:

As we said, we'd been invited to Oban by Cal Mac when we wrote to them last October (2017).

We'd noticed that Cal Mac still had plastic straws on board their fleet. We tweeted to them then followed it up with an email.

From the start they were very interested in meeting us to find out more.





#NaeStrawAtAw @NaeStrawAtAw





SMALL VOICES CARRY FAR...

Through engaging with MPs and MSPs in letters, emails and social media we are forming links and helping with conservation issues.





Dr Monaghan tweeted that he had spoken to the Japanese Ambassador about his opposition to the dolphin hunts in Taiji.

We asked him about the meeting and he wrote us a very informative letter.

We thought that there were a few issues he could mention next time he met the Ambassador so we made him a funky dolphin keyring with reasons why we also oppose the hunting of dolphins.







John Finnie 💿

Huge thank you to @SunnysidePri

for the wonderful badges! Thanks

10/03/2016, 09:52

We supported Mr Finnie MSP in opposing ship to ship oil transfers.





























